
1North Main Street
Alburgh, VT 05440

Alburgh Planning Commission,
Economic Development Subcommittee

Sincerely,
Brian Tjelda - (802) 343-8302
Erik Ramakrishnan - (802) 372-1082

We hope to create a permanent forum for local 
businesses, and we hope you’ll join us.  And don’t forget 
to spread the word to other local businesses.  This will 
be a warned public meeting, and all may attend.

M E E T - A N D - G R E E T  F O R  T O W N  B U S I N E S S  O W N E R S

This will be an opportunity to:
- Network and form new connections
- Discuss what attracted us to Alburgh and what obstacles 
    businesses face here.
- Explore issues for the local businesses to address together.
    These might include development policies, pursuing grant and 
     tax credit opportunities for economic development, or 
     infrastructure.

The Economic Development Subcommittee 
of the Alburgh Planning Commission would 
like to invite you to a meet-and-greet for 
local business owners.

DEAR BUSINESS OWNERS,

TUESDAY, MAY 30, 2023 at 7:30PM

KRAEMER & KIN at ALBURG GOLF LINKS
230 Route 129

WHEN

WHERE

ALBURGH PLANNING COMMISSION
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT SUBCOMMITTEE 




